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From: Glidden, Elizabeth A.
To: wizard marks; Carl, Casey J.; Menshek, Peggy Y
Cc: Glidden, Elizabeth A.; Gordon, Cam A.; Schiff, Gary
Subject: Re: redistricting
Date: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 3:32:04 PM


Forwarded to clerk


Elizabeth Glidden
Office - (612) 673-2208


Sent from my iPad


On Mar 7, 2012, at 3:25 PM, "wizard marks" <wizardmarks@q.com> wrote:


Members,
Please convey this to the redistricting commission ASAP. (I can't find their email
addy.)


First, it concentrates poverty into one ward. Is that the intention If so, the
blighters should be horse whipped.


Second, it breaks up the traditional African American stronghold. We still need
that--or rather we need that more than ever. Obviously not a good idea.


Third, it puts the heart of the Eighth ward, Sabathani, in the ninth ward.


Fourth, it takes Field neighborhood out of the ward. Field is the home of the
African American middle class.


For the last forty years I have lived in the eighth ward. Until the last redistricting
in 2002, I was in the middle of the eighth. Now I've been thrown into the ninth
and I strenuously object to that.


This will not do.
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